
 

 

Please Follow Our Procedures 

 
The health and well-being of our community is our top priority! 

 
* These procedures may be amended based upon New York State protocols 
  

 Masks are recommended but no longer required to enter the library. 

 Please leave furniture in place.   

 In-person program size may be limited in size for social distancing purposes. 

 Curbside pickup will continue to be available. 
 

(adopted 6/2020, revised 5/2021, revised 6/2021, revised 12/2021, revised 2/2022) 


